
 

Boolaroo Public School 

Kindergarten 2022 

Parent Information Evening 
Monday 19th July 5.30pm – Introduction to our school 

 
Parent information evening and school orientation visit 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
You are invited to attend a Kindergarten 2022 information session with Miss 
Tahlia Webb (Kindergarten teacher)  and Mr Quinnell (Instructional Leader) 
The information session will cover school and classroom routines, behaviour 

policies, school uniforms, P&C info and Before and After School Care. 
Information will also be provided regarding Little Skippers (school readiness 

program), our Kinder Orientation sessions and the NSW Dept of Education Best 
start program. 

htps://www.facebook.com/Boolaroo-Public-S�ool-72339426501576/photos/1284001875335320/
  

       RSVP to 49 58149  by 9th July 

Come along to our 
“Litle Skippers” 
S�ool readiness 

program 

https://www.facebook.com/Boolaroo-Public-School-172339426501576/photos/1284001875335320/
https://www.facebook.com/Boolaroo-Public-School-172339426501576/photos/1284001875335320/

